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Holme Valley Parish Council

We are delighted to welcome Tyler Augustine as
the new dedicated youth worker for the Holme
Valley - Funded by Holme Valley Parish Council.

WELCOME TO TYLER!
A NEW YOUTH WORKER
FOR THE HOLME VALLEY 

The Civic, Huddersfield Rd, Holmfirth, HD9 3AS 
Office open to the public: Tuesday, Wednesday
and Thursday 9.30am - 2.30pm 

For contact details of all 23 Parish Councillors and all the latest news please visit our website:
www.holmevalleyparishcouncil.gov.uk 

Contacting Holme Valley Parish Council: Contacting Holme Valley Parish Council: 

Jen McIntosh (Clerk) clerk@holmevalleyparishcouncil.gov.uk
Rich McGill (Deputy Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer) deputyclerk@holmevalleyparishcouncil.gov.uk

Gemma Sharp (Assistant Clerk)  assistantclerk@holmevalleyparishcouncil.gov.uk

Phone: 01484 687460 
(leave a message outside office hours).

Reflecting on her new role Tyler said: “I attended many
youth clubs and programmes when I was a young person
myself, so my journey started with volunteering with those
groups, before going on to university to study Youth &
Community Work. I am really looking forward to learning
more about The Holme Valley, and carrying out some
meaningful work with the young people of the area, as I do
actively believe that they are the future!”.

Tyler joined the team at Kirklees Youth Alliance in January
2024 and her role will encompass various aspects of youth
engagement within our community. She will be the dedicated
Youth Worker for the Holme Valley providing outreach youth
work from the provision in Honley and from youth sessions at
Café 100 and the Phoenix Youth Club as well as working with
Honley and Holmfirth High School. She will be developing the
youth offer for the area, updating and creating resources for
practitioners and delivering support through the schools and
youth clubs including evening sessions in Honley and at Café
100 in Holmfirth. 

She has an extensive background in youth work, having
worked in youth clubs across Huddersfield, in areas such as
Dalton, Paddock, Springwood, Crosland Moor and Netherton.
Tyler has also spent time working in behaviour and inclusion
in schools all over West Yorkshire, providing interventions and
1:1 support for young people, both in mainstream and
specialist schools. In 2021 she helped to establish two
successful youth club sessions at The Phoenix Centre in
Holmfirth.

Tyler joins the team at Kirklees Youth Alliance with
10 years of experience working with Children and
Young People across West Yorkshire.

Kirklees Youth Alliance CIO is a membership organisation for VCSE youth organisations across Kirklees, West
Yorkshire. They support the development of good quality community youth services and positive activities for
local children and young people aged 8+
For more information on their services please visit www.kirkleesyouthalliance.org 
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